Tiger cubs (nursery) newsletter)

Hello everybody. It was lovely to speak to some
of you this week. We are missing you all very
much and we hope that you are all keeping well.
We have our fingers crossed that we will soon be
back together in nursery. We are looking forward
to playing with you, painting with you, reading
stories with you, building with you, drawing
with you and singing with you. Did you like our
school video? What did you think of Mrs Windsor
and Mrs Hough’s dancing? Did we do well?

Please ask your grown-ups to keep checking our
school website, the ‘home learning’ page has lots
of activities, songs and updates!

On Monday, our book (for the week) will be
‘Dinosaur Roar’. Please do not worry if you do
not have the book, you can watch it on Youtube,
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ap9w9W0O_CI
Choose the activities that you think you will
enjoy. Remember you can ask your grown-ups

to share photos or comments of the wonderful
things you do, on Twitter or they can send an
email to tigercubs@leebrigg.wakefield.sch.uk
Thank you to everyone who has already sent
photos, we love to see all the activities that you
have been taking part in.
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We hope that you have all been keeping busy. | have been baking, @0

As part of Mrs Hough’s daily exercise, she has been on her bike and has
been walking in the woods and around Altofts. If you see her please give
her a wave.

We will continue to keep in touch with you all and we hope we will be back
at nursery soon. Please ask your grown-ups to check ‘Parent Hub’ for
updates and information.

Keep smiling, keep busy, keep singing and dancing! You are all doing an
amazing job! Take care and stay safe. Love Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough xx
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